
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Board of the Grand Junction Downtown Development Authority (DDA) 

will not hold their regularly-scheduled meeting of Thursday, December 23, 

due to the Christmas holiday.  

 

The next regular meeting of the DDA will be Thursday, January 13, 2011, at 

7:30am at the Whitman School, 248 South Fourth Street. 

 

Please call the Downtown Partnership at 245-9697 with any questions.  

 

Thank you and Happy Holidays! 


